
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

January 30, 2019 

 

MET Laboratories, Inc. 

914 West Patapsco Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21230 

 

RE: Long Term Confidentiality Request for Gateway, Model: LV-ANG-171, FCC ID: 
2ARIP-0001 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under sections 0.457 and 0.459 
of CFR 47.  We have requested that the Schematics, Bill of materials and Block 
Diagrams required to be submitted with this application be permanently withheld from 
public review.   

In order to ensure that Carnegie Technologies maintains our initial market 
advantage, and to ensure vital proprietary design attributes are not accessible to 
our competitors, we would like the above-mentioned items to be withheld from 
public view. 
 

Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mark Jones 

Director of QA 
mjones@carnegietechnologies.com 
210 447-1200 
 


